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Oregon's rocky habitats are areas of great biodiversity and are natural nursery 

habitats that provide important economic contributions. Our fisheries depend on 

these habitats to sustain fish populations and maintaining water quality. But, they are 

in decline and we need to be proactive and collaborative in preventing their loss. 


